
To: uem@citb.gov.hk                                  

cc:                                                  

Subject: support for the legislation of the restriction on sending electronic 

messages           25/01/2006 18:05                             

 

 

Dear Officials, 

 

I am writing on behalf of my company, namely Doctor First Centre Ltd, which is 

a Hong Kong telemarketing company selling medical discount cards and body check 

plans to the Hong Kong general public by telephone. (Please visit our website for 

details: www.doctorfirstcentre.com) 

 

We strongly support  for the restrictions on sending electronic messages. We welcome 

very much on the exception of "real-human-call". We hope you can: 

 

1. Increase the penalty from the suggested HK$100,000 to HK$500,000 or HK$1,000,000 

to compensate the jobs lost resulted by the electronic machines. 

 

2. Speed up the legislation process as soon as possible with immediate 

effect rather than waiting till the year of 2006. 

 

Please feel free to write me back or call me at 27821366 if you have any 

questions. 

 

Yours truly, 

Alex Au 

Project Manager 


